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Holton Elementary School principal retiring 
(KNZA)--Holton Elementary School Principal Randy Fox is retiring at the end of
the current school year.

The Holton USD 336 School Board accepted his resignation when they met last
week.

Fox has served at principal at Holton Elementary for three years.

He is retiring after a more than 30 year career in education.

The Board, also at the meeting, gave its approval for the district to send out a
letter to district staff to gauge interest in having the district sponsor a daycare
center for kids up to 4-years of age. The daycare, which would operate during
regular school hours, would be for young children of teachers and other district
staff members.
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